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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We would like to invite our Year 2 parents to a SATs meeting on Tuesday 26th February 
2019.  We will hold two meetings, one in the afternoon at 2:40 - 3:15 p.m. and another in 
the evening at 6:00 - 6:35 p.m.  We will be sharing information about the Year 2 
expectations and assessments, with a particular focus on the SATs. 
 
We will discuss the role the SATs play when assessing your child, including how we 
determine an end of year judgement of their progress.  There will be opportunities to ask 
questions, and to see example questions from the previous year’s tests. 
 
Once the meeting has concluded, we will be sharing the presentation, additional information 
and previous SATs test papers on the schools website.  You can find all the previous SATs 
test papers for the current National Curriculum here: https://tinyurl.com/yddb283f  
 
We are running this session a little earlier this year, and earlier than previously advertised.  
This is so that we can run additional workshops later in the term on SATs coaching, Year 2 
Mathematics, Reading and Writing strategies and ideas to try at home.  So, please keep an 
eye out for these. 
 
If you have any questions then please do not hesitate to discuss the SATs, or any other 
issues you may have, with your child’s class teacher or myself. 
 
Many thanks and kind regards. 
 

 
Mr Justin Lee 
Year 2 Team Lead 
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